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Tim Rolwing was presented the Knight 
of the Year award at the Knights of Co-
lumbus Council 3282 annual Family and 
Fraternal Dinner last Saturday night. 
Above, Grand Knight Chris Dugan pres-
ents the award.

Dignitaries present at the Knights of Columbus Council 3282 annual Family and 
Fraternal Dinner February 26 included Fr. Glenn Eftink, Msgr. Richard Rolwing, 
District Deputy Tom Halstead, and State Deputy and Mrs. John Appelbaum. Also 
pictured is Grand Knight Chris Dugan.

Knights of Columbus Council 3282 celebrated its 60th year at its annual Family 
and Fraternal Dinner February 26. Grand Knight Chris Dugan recognized the three 
living charter members, Norbert Rolwing, Mark Rolwing, and Cornelius Rolwing. 
Each were presented a certificate. Linda Estes and Karen Clark, daughters of Cor-
nelius Rolwing, accepted the certificate on their father’s behalf as he was unable to 
attend.

Richard Rolwing and Fred Rolwing (not 
pictured) were recognized for 25 plus 
years as a knight at the Knights of Co-
lumbus Council 3282 annual Family and 
Fraternal Dinner last Saturday night. 
Above, Grand Knight Chris Dugan pres-
ents the award to Richard Rolwing.Upcoming events

Dogwood/Azalea Brats
Easter Egg Hunt

First Degree Exemplification
Memorial Day BBQ

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT
by Grand Knight Chris Dugan

Spring Greetings,
    I would like to wish everyone a Happy 
Easter. The Knights have finished a busy 
first quarter of the New Year. In January we 
held our annual stew day with the proceeds 
benefiting the local scouts.
    In February our annual Family 
Fraternal Dinner was held with special 
guest’s attending: John Applebaum, State 
Deputy, his wife Carol, Father Glen Eftink, 
and Monsignor Richard Rowling. We 
celebrated 60 years as Council 3282. The 

council honored our deceased Charter 
members with a moment of silent prayers. 
We have three charter members still with 
us: Cornelius Rolwing, Mark Rolwing, 
and Norbert Rolwing. Brother Mark and 
Brother Norbert were present to accept a 
Certificate of Honor and
family of Brother Cornelius was present 
to accept his Certificate of Honor. Brother 
Tim Rolwing was honored as Knight of 
the Year. We had a delicious steak dinner 
prepared by Brother Clark Dugan and 
Brother Clay Dugan. To finish the evening, 



The Knights of Columbus Council 3282 held their Annual Stew Day on January 
19th.  Above, Brother Leo Schott and Charlie Holley fill empty bowls as a local Boy 
Scout waits to take the full bowls to the people waiting.  The event was very success-
ful.

On January 20th, the council welcomed Hunter Dugan into our ranks.  Dugan’s 
proposer was Brother Clark Dugan, his father.  Welcome Hunter.

The Knights of Columbus Council 3282 
held the annual Freethrow Champion-
ship on January 22nd. Above, Connor 
Dugan won the 14 year old girl’s divi-
sion.  She advanced to the district level 
which was helded on February 13th at 
St. Henry’s Gym.

Jackpot Winners

January 6th  Anthony Ohmes  Present
February 3   Shannon Butler  Not Present

March 3  Charlie Holley  Present

    In order to win the jackpot, you must 
attend the meeting.  Please come a place 
your input on the many projects that we 
currently have and if there are any new 
ideas, bring them!

Grand Knights Report
continued from front page

Taylor Bledsoe and Clayton Ohmes had the 
honors of drawing tickets to present door 
prizes to those attending. Thank you goes 
out to all that made this a special evening!
    On March 17th we held the annual 
St. Patrick’s corn beef and cabbage meal. I 
would like to say Thank You to the cooks, 
all those that donated corn bread and 
desserts, and to the parish and community.
    In April we are planning to sell 
bratwurst, chips and a drink during the 
Dogwood- Azalea Festival and in May we 
will sell BBQ pork butts around Memorial 

Day.
    Brother Knights, please try to recruit 
2 more members for our council. With two
new members we could make Star Council. 
Any man interested in joining the Knights 
of Columbus please contact the K of C.

May God Bless You,
Chris Dugan, Grand Knight


